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May 2019 Newsletter

Dear Parent,

Translink Travel Challenge
We will begin our two week walk/scoot/cycle to school challenge on Tuesday 7th May to Friday 17th May. We ask all children/parents taking part to meet at the village bus stop at 8.45am. Children who attend Breakfast Club can also take part and will leave school at 8.45am, with a member of staff, to meet the other group.

Global Learning

Our Eco Committee had a unanimous vote to ban single use plastics in our school. We are encouraging everyone to avoid using plastic bottles and disposing of them after one day’s usage. Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council are supporting us in our venture by suppling our children with recyclable water bottles. The children are learning about Climate Change and how our carbon footprint has an impact on the globe. We will also learn about the 17 United Nations Goals for a sustainable world.

School Uniforms/Shoes

Please place any unwanted clean items in the box or feel free to avail of any items which may be of use to your child. 

Shoes/markers, pens, paper can also be handed in at the end of term which we will give to our friends in Milawi. Unfortunately, old schoolbags are too costly to ship.
Wish List
Flower seeds, rhubarb, potato/onion/leek seeds, old metal pots and pans.
Many thanks in anticipation of your support,
Mrs O’Connor & the Eco Team
	



